
Urban Exposure PLC - Restructuring proposal by R20 Advisory Limited 
 
Robert Tchenguiz’s R20 Advisory Limited (“R20”) has written to the board of Urban Exposure PLC 
(“UE”) with a restructuring proposal. 
 
The proposal follows R20 having built a stake of 12.62% in UE over the last six months and is focused 
on restructuring UE’s business to restore shareholder value and improve liquidity in the shares. UEs 
share price, which was at its lowest point this year in September trading at 40% discount to its NAV, 
currently trades at 25% discount to its net asset value. R20’s view is that UE’s underperformance is 
driven in a large part by the current structure of the company including high management costs which 
sit on the company’s bottom line. R20 believes UE is more suited to a listed debt fund structure. Today 
UE’s share price compares unfavourably with other similar publicly traded debt funds such as 
Starwood European Finance, RECI Real Estate Credit Investments and Honeycomb, all of which trade 
very close to their NAV. 
 
To facilitate the restructuring of UE into a publicly traded debt fund R20 is proposing a carve out of 
the management company from UE thereby saving annual costs estimated to be between £12m and 
£13m and the issue of a 30p/share dividend. After the carve-out the management company will be 
majority owned and controlled by UE. At the same time R20 proposes they should issue another 100m 
shares at 35p giving existing shareholders an opportunity to participate first. 
 
As part of the proposal, R20 itself will underwrite the maximum it is permitted to acquire, being 57% 
of the proposed share issuance, and is confident it can identify a broker to underwrite the balance. 
R20 and its related associates will not as a result of this proposal own more than 29.9% of the share 
capital of UE, and therefore a waiver of Rule 9 of the Takeover Code would not be required. 
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